
 

 

 

Courtesy translation 

 

 

Riga  

9 December 2014 

No. 431.9/16-7-12/14 

 

 

 

Dear colleague, 

 

 

 

As the newly elected Chairperson of the European Affairs Committee of the Saeima, I have the 

honour to invite you to attend the Meeting of the Chairpersons of the Conference of Parliamentary 

Committees for Union Affairs of the Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC) that will take 

place on 1–2 February 2015 in Riga during the Latvian Presidency of the Council of the European 

Union. 

 

I am convinced that your participation in this event will significantly contribute to the discussions on 

priorities of the Latvian Presidency of the Council of the European Union, future activity of the new 

European Commission, as well as the Eastern Partnership and its future challenges. 

 

Feel free to get acquainted with the attached draft programme of the Meeting of the Chairpersons of 

COSAC, as well as practical information, such as booking of hotels. 

 

Please note that it will not be possible to register for the event and book hotel accommodations after 

10 January 2015. 

 

Updates regarding the event will be posted on the website of the parliamentary dimension of the 

Latvian Presidency of the Council of the European Union www.parleu2015.lv.  

 

 

I look forward to seeing you in Riga. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Lolita Čigāne 

Chairperson of the European Affairs Committee of the Saeima 

 

 

http://www.parleu2015.lv/

